CPRM Nov 10, 2020
PL-58-20

From: Drew Garside

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2020 11:29 AM

To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca>

Cc:

Subject: Community Planning, Regulation and Mobility Committee Meeting - 600
Maplehill Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Clerks, Members of Council, Members of the Planning Committee & those
concerned,

With respect to the agenda item regarding the plan of sub division for 600 Maplehill
Drive, my wife and | would like to request the following considerations and comments
are made during the Nov 10 meeting.

1. That construction for this development be routed through the church for as long as
possible.

2. That additional guest parking spots be added to this development

3. That the driveways to these townhomes be enlarged where possible

4. That whatever traffic calming measures can be taken when developing this parcel
are taken (ex. speed bumps, signage, no parking signs near the entrance)

5. That landscaping for this development come with a plan for regular, thorough
maintenance for the lifetime of this development.

Our neighbourhood requests as little disruption as possible to the qualities beloved by
its residents. These were key measures in our buying homes here in the first place.

Regretfully we are not able to attend the planning meeting in person on Nov 10, 2020,
however we wish to make our statement public in the minutes as was optioned on page
1 of the agenda package issued Oct 30.

Sincerely,

Drew & Natalie Garside
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